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1st July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Thank you to all parents of current SEN children who responded and shared their views on the 

SEND survey.  It is wonderful to be able to feed back the positives and kind words to the staff who 

support your children. 

 

It is always beneficial, through the comments section, to hear your thoughts and views on areas of 

communication and support that could be improved and developed.  Some parents/carers have been 

contacted directly to follow up responses.  Where there was a common view shared by more than 

one reply, this will be followed through into a broader action plan for the coming year. 

 

Summary of questions and responses: 

 

- 87.5% agreed that their child is making good progress at school. 

 

- 75% agreed that they knew how their child is supported in school. 

 

- 100% shared they were happy with the support their child is receiving. 

 

- 87.5% feel that they have sufficient information and communication about my child's progress. 

 

- 75% are satisfied they have been offered the opportunity to share my child's targets and 

individual pupil plan with their class teacher. 

 

- 100% feel they are able to approach staff in school about any concerns or suggestions for 

support that they have regarding my child. 

 

- 100% feel that any SEN issues or concerns raised have been addressed in a timely manner.  

 

- 100%  have confidence in the leadership of SEN provision and intervention within the school. 

 

While this is encouraging, our aim is to continually and consistently improve how pupils and their 

parents/carers experience SEN support.  This will be a priority moving forward and your thoughts 

and opinions contribute to this process of development.  

 



We would like to take this opportunity to share some exciting news.  From September, we have 

appointed Mrs Amy Greensmith who will be our new SENCo.  She will join us in the new 

academic year working alongside the teaching team to support your children on Monday, Tuesday 

and Wednesday. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, I have thoroughly enjoyed my term supporting your children 

and will ensure all relevant notes are passed over to Mrs Greensmith in the remaining weeks ready 

for the new year. 

 

For the remainder of this term, please do not hesitate to contact your child's class teacher with any 

other questions regarding your child's provision, or you can get in touch with myself via the school 

office. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Rebecca Livings 

SENCo 


